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Me. Carol Stangler
425 Euclid Terrace
Atlanta, Georgia 30307

RE: Georgia Power Company, et. al.;
Plant Vogtle Operating License Proceeding;
NRC Docket Numbers 50-424 and 50-425

Dear Ms. Stangler:

This letter will confirm our telephone conversation
of Tuesday, February 7, 1984, in which I offered to supply
you, as the representative of Georgiaus Against Nuclear Energy/
Coastal Citizens for a Clean Environment, with one copy of
Georgia Power Company's Application, one copy of the Final
safety Analysis Report, and one copy of the Environmental
Feport, all in connection with the Plant Vogtle liceneing
proceeding. These documents are being transmitted to you
under separate cover from Birmingham, Alabama; ard you should
expect to receive them no later than early next week.

1f you have any questions, or if I can be of further
assistance, please give me a call.

Sincerely yours,

ames E. Jﬁiner
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